
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have had a lovely week in school learning about Paddington Bear and where in the 
world Paddington came from. The children enjoyed following a recipe to make marmalade 
sandwiches. In maths we have been learning the days of the week and about length using 
magic maths words (longer, longest, shorter, shortest.) Today we have enjoyed the    
magical sunshine spotting signs of spring and had lots of fun on the jungle gym.  

This week’s newsletter shines a spotlight on some of 
the wonderful homework the children produced last 
week. Their bear fact files showcase some fantastic 
writing and drawing and organisation of their ideas 
and research. Keep up the good work everyone! 


